
LIVE EVENT TICKETS

On September 1, 2021, the Ministry will introduce a maximum amount of 
$150 on the reimbursement of event tickets such as live music, theatre, 
sporting events and other live entertainment events, including virtual events. 

Questions and answers

Q: Can I spend more than $150 per individual ticket?

A: You will be reimbursed for the cost of a live event ticket up to a maximum 
of $150, regardless of how much the ticket costs and where you still have 
sufficient funds in your Passport allocation. 

Q: Can I purchase a ticket for my support worker?

A: You can be reimbursed for the cost of a live event ticket up to two (2) tickets 
per event. This will include one ticket for you and one for your support worker.

Q: What if I have more than one support worker? Can I have more than 
one support worker with me at a live event?

A: If you have unique circumstances and need more than one support worker 
to attend a live event, you can receive a reimbursement for an additional ticket 
up to a maximum of $150. Please contact your local Passport agency before 
purchasing.

Q: Does this maximum per ticket amount of $150 apply to season 
tickets?

A: The maximum per ticket amount of $150 will be applied for each ticket in 
a season ticket package. For example, you can receive a reimbursement for a 
season ticket with 4 events up to a maximum of $150 per event. That’s $150 
x 4 events for a total of $600.



Q: What happens if my event takes place before September 1, 2021?

A: The maximum per ticket amount does not apply to any events before September 
1, 2021. 

Q: If I purchase a live event ticket before the new guidelines take effect 
on September 1, 2021, does the new cap apply?

A: No, if you purchase a live event ticket prior to September 1, 2021, your claim 
will not be subject to the new, reimbursement cap of $150 per live event ticket. 
You will need to provide a proof of purchase with a date prior to September 1, 
2021, if you submit the claim for reimbursement after September 1, 2021, 
otherwise the reimbursement cap will be applied. 

Q: Do I need to do anything different to submit my claim?

A: Starting on September 1, you need a new claim form that has been updated to 
reflect these changes. The form will require you to provide the date of the event 
and the full cost of the ticket. Both eCLAIM and MyDirectPlan (MDP) will have 
updated forms automatically in your account. You can also request a hard copy of 
the new claim form from your local Passport agency.

For more information about the Passport program, please visit: 
www.dsontario.ca/passport-program
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This is important information. Please have someone translate it for you. Thank you.

Language Translation

Arabic

Chinese Simplified

Farsi (Persian)

German

Italian

Portuguese

Somali

Spanish

Urdu

Vietnamese
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